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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of The Gambia
Thank you, Mr. President, 

Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of The Gambia to the 3rd UPR cycle and thank for its comprehensive presentation today. 

We applaud the government of the Gambia for ratifying different international human rights instruments such as the UN Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons and the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment. Moreover, we commend the government for its strong will to cater for backlogs in submitting periodic reports under numerous international instruments. 
In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends to the Gambia to: 

1. Strengthen its resilience on the comprehensive reform agenda it has embarked since 2017.

2. Cater for eradication of extreme poverty and hunger as aspired by the new National Development Plan 2018-2021.
We wish The Gambia a successful review 

Thank you 
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